
The Office of State Budget and Management has partnered with the 

Office of the State Controller to present Navigating the Ever-Changing 

Winds Conference. The conference is being held virtually on March 30 

and 31 from 8:00 AM until 12:00 PM each day. This is an opportunity 

to earn four (4) hours of CPE credit each day of the conference for a 

total of eight (8) CPE credit hours.  

The price of the conference is $40.00. Please review our refund policy 

before you begin the registration process.  

Registration information is available on the OSC website.   

We look forward to having you join us for this exciting conference.  

  

Thank you,  

  

Jack Gagnon 

Internal Auditor  

NC Office of State Budget and Management 

(984) 236-0636  Office 

https://www.osc.nc.gov/training/cpe-events/osc-conference-and-webinar-refund-policy
https://www.osc.nc.gov/training/cpe-events/2021-conferences-and-webinars/2021-navigating-ever-changing-winds-osc-and-osbm

